NORTH HAWAII
COMMUNITY HOSPITAL

AN AFFILIATE OF THE QUEEN'S HEALTH SYSTEMS

Your Health. Our Mission.
Friday, March 23
5:30 - 6:30 p.m.
Kahilu Town Hall

Dear Friend of North Hawai‘i Community Hospital,

North Hawai‘i Community Hospital (NHCH) is delighted to announce the launch of its Emergency
Room (ER) Renovation and Expansion Project. You are invited to attend an informational
meeting to hear about the project and the future of health care in our community.

NHCH'’s ER is a critical and fundamental medical service in the delivery of emergency care in the
North Hawai‘i region, with an essential linkage and continuity in the delivery of ER and Trauma
Services of The Queen’s Medical Center in Honolulu.
If you're unable to attend, but wish to learn more about the project, please visit www.NHCH.com.
To confirm your attendance, please email Julia Ramos at jramos2@queens.org or contact her at (808)881-4420.
Mahalo nui loa,
Udliana Ml S
Kahu William Mitchell

Board of Trustees
North Hawai‘i Community Hospital



